
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 19, 2021  

To: House Committee on Water; others 

Re: I STRONGLY OPPOSE [HB 3089]...shut down free services. 

When are all the "freebies" going to end? 

When is Oregon going to shut-off the free services? 

[$15,000,000] from the General Fund? Are you kidding me?  Oregon is broke and needs to pay its' debts. 

Does the Revenue Committee and the Audits Division of the Secretary of State approve of this senseless 

waste of taxpayer's money? 

Is the [$15,000,000] at least spread out equally to all counties? 

[HB 3089] is another unacceptable boondoggle. 

I support helping the elderly and the disabled with sewer and water issues. 

Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                      /s/ David S. Wall 
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